
Year 1 Learning Letter

Friday 15th December 2023

What we are learning

 English – non-fiction creating posters about dinosaurs.

 Phonics – Phase 5 using Bug Club.

 Maths – Place value within 20. 

 Science – naming different materials .

 Geography – looking at th

 RE – Judaism. 

 Outdoor Learning – The Big Bird Watch & making group bird feeders.

 Art – Printing 

 Computing – How to stay safe online and keeping our details private 

 Learning to create a dinosaur dance!

 Games - Ball control.

Thank you for all your support this term. Puffins and Penguins have been amazing! From the Year 1 
team here, we would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and New Year.

The children have been exploring seasonal changes. They went outside to do 

observational drawings of Winter trees, made leaf animals and planted bulbs 

ready for Spring.

Forest School with Mrs Ottaway will start in the 2nd week back. A letter 
will be shared with parents whose children will be in the first group. 

Children from Penguin class will do Forest School on a Friday afternoon 

and those from Puffins on a Wednesday morning.


